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ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL EVENT, THANKS TO SPONSORS AND
ATTENDANTS, HAS HELPED TO RAISE ALMOST $11,000 FOR UP-

AND-COMING BUSINESS AVIATION PROFESSIONALS!
*MORE ON SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS ON PAGE 2



The 8th annual golf event, hosted at Stonebridge Golf Course on
September 22, was the first in-person function the Association
was able to hold since the beginning of the pandemic. 

Although the decision to put off the event in 2020 was a sorrowful
one to make, planning the 2021 event was something we hoped
everyone could look forward to.  

In total the tournament saw 92 golfers. The event could not have
landed on a better day this year. We saw perfect golfing conditions
with blue skies and temperatures in the mid-80's. Our amazing
sponsors made sure no one went home empty-handed by
providing a huge number of prizes and souvenirs. 

We want to thank all attendees, volunteers, and sponsors for
making this event possible! Planning for next year's event,
scheduled for May 18th 2022, has already begun. If you would like
to reach out with suggestions on how we can make this event
even better, please don't hesitate! 








            ANNOUNCING THE UBAA 2021 COLLEGE

SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS



  Earlier in May we chose our 2021 scholarship recipients. The applicant pool was truly awesome this
year, making selections difficult, UBAA's scholarship committee landed on four amazing students, so
let us take this opportunity to recognize and congratulate them.  

First off, we have Hailey Honovich. Hailey is studying flight operations at Westminster College. She is
currently pursuing her tailwheel endorsement, and his involved with the Women in Aviation and Ninety-
Nines organizations. She is a full-time flight instructor with her CFI, CFII, and MEI. She is building flight
time while also teaching future aviators.  

Second, we have our second Westminster student, Jack Jorgenson. Jack is studying Aviation Flight
Operations at Westminster College. He has two years of experience in the business aviation world -
working at a fixed base operator. He has also completed an internship with an aircraft management
company, which allowed him to better understand how business aviation works. 

Next, we have Christian Davis, who is currently an operations and finance intern at the Spanish Fork
airport, with the intent of becoming an airport manager one day. He is studying to obtain a bachelors
degree in aviation management from UVU, with the plan of getting an MBA. This scholarship will help
with his goals in pursuing an education while staying out of debt.

And our final 2021 scholarship recipient is Kaitlyn Gallegos. Kaitlyn is studying aviation sciences at
Southern Utah University. She is C.O. Pilot (Connection and Orientation Pilot) at SUU, which are student
mentors that help fellow students and pilots succeed in their program. This scholarship will allow her to
dedicate more time studying/flying, rather than worrying about the cost of school. She is also involved
in many aviation organizations, including Women in Aviation and the Ninety-Nines. 

Thank you again to all that submitted an application - we genuinely enjoyed reading them.  
 Congratulations again to Hailey, Jack, Christian, and Kaitlyn... we can’t wait to see where your careers
take you!
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HUMANITARIAN SPOTLIGHT:  
COMPASSION FLIGHT
WHO AND WHAT IS COMPASSION FLIGHT?     -BY KIM TINGEY

First off, thank you UBAA for letting us tell you who we are and what we do. 

Compassion Flight bridges the gap between home and health by providing free air
transportation for people who need to access medical care and other essential services. The
costs of all flights are donated. There is never a charge for a Compassion Flight mission. – In
addition to medical flights, we arrange transportation for other humanitarian purposes, such as
individuals and families escaping domestic violence; injured military personnel taking part in
therapeutic programs offered by veterans’ organizations; and prospective parents hoping to
adopt a child. Missions are coordinated by Angel Flight West who bring together all persons in
need with our flights.

Compassion flight was organized just a year ago in February of 2020. My name is Kim Tingey
and, along with my two sons Aaron and Zach who are both CFIIs and commercial rated pilots,
we’ve always had a desire to help others.   I spent 21 years with the Air Force flying on the KC-
135 Stratotanker. We have combined our love of flying and helping with Compassion Flight.  We
are a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. We currently fly a Cessna 182 and are looking to upgrade to
a Cessna 206.  We’d love to help any of you or we are always looking for donations to counter
the cost of our flying.  Take a look at our website at Compassionflight.org or call me anytime at
801-645-3400.  

Safe flying to all of you!

.  
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MORE ON SCHOLARSHIPS: 
2 UTAH STUDENTS AWARDED NBAA
AVIATION SCHOLARSHIPS 

.  

Two Utah aviation students will be presented scholarships at this year's NBAA-BACE, held in Las Vegas this
month. With only 11 total scholarship recipients, having 2 students representing Utah aviation is a big

accomplishment.  



From the NBAA (10/9/21):
"Jordan Burkett, a student at Utah State University studying operations management with a plan to become a
scheduler and dispatcher" received the Fred and Diane Fitts Aviation Scholarship, made for "aspiring business

aviation schedulers or dispatchers, maintenance professionals, pilots or flight attendants. The scholarship
selection committee focused on applicants that are able to express their dedication to furthering the business

aviation industry". 
"Shelby Glissmeyer, a student at Utah Valley University studying global aviation" was granted the Lawrence
Ginocchio Aviation Scholarship, created for recipients "demonstrating honesty, integrity and selflessness".



The Utah Business Aviation Association would like to congratulate these recipients and thank them for

representing the State of Utah at this convention.  
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UBAA FALL SAFETY-DAY
EVENT POSTPONED 

UBAA Management has decided to postpone the Fall
Safety-Day Event until 2022, due to overlapping timelines
caused by delaying the golf event to September.  With this
final change in event scheduling, our regular timeline will

be back in place.  

Have a topic or story you would like featured on the next newsletter? Send inquiries to ubaainfo@gmail.com.
We love to hear the new and exciting things people are doing for aviation in the state.  


